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October 4, 2012 

  

Shirley Maaskant 
Manager, Regulatory & Community Affairs 
MGM Energy Corp. 
4100, 350 -7 Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3N9 

Dear Ms. Maaskant, 

RE: Referral to Environmental Assessment 
East Mackay Horizontal Drilling Program, Tulita, NT 

Our File: S12A-003, 
S12L1-003 

Your File: 

The Sahtu Land and Water Board (SLWB) met on October 4, 2012 to review your Land 
Use Permit and Water Licence applications. The decision was made to refer these 
applications to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board for an 
environmental assessment pursuant to subsection 125(1) of the Mackenzie Valley 
Resource Management Act. The Reasons for Decision are attached for your 
information. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Tony Morris at (867) 598-2413 
ext. 223 or tonv.morrisslwb.com .  

Sincerely, 
Sahtu Land and Water Board 

Larry Wallace 
Chair 
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